
  

THE CITY WILL BE COMING TO TALK 
ALL THINGS ZERVAS 

This Thursday, March 9, 7:30pm 

at the Waban Library Center 
In conjunction with the Waban Area Council 

77PM: The usual monthly Zervas building 
community update  

with the construction team 

7:30pm: A City Presentation on the 
administration's current approach to 

Beethoven, the intersection with Beacon, 
and the City’s approach going forward. 

Representatives of the City’s 

Transportation Department, Police Department, Parks and 
Recreation Department, School Committee and City Council, will 

be present to elaborate on current construction plans and to 
take questions. 

This meeting will not be about gathering public input per se. 

Another opportunity for public comment will be to send an email 
to the Public Facilities subcommittee before its next meeting on 

the Zervas project and the signals (within a month). 
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